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Contact
Name

Dan Baksa

Enter your
question or
comment

In regards to case 20-0417-EL-BGN Grover Hill Wind, I have
been told that I should have been contacted as my address of
15799 Rd 24 Grover Hill OH 45849 is very close to a few
towers in Grid 26 on Figure 1 of the project location maps. It
appears that my house itself is roughly 1500ft from a tower
and the edge of my property less than 1000ft. I have not been
contacted in any form and had to hear about the wind far by
chance and came to your sight to look it up. Is there anything I
can or should be doing? Are there any possible issue's to my
family's health from the under/above ground power lines that
this would include?
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